Dear Stig,

 

The Belgian Accounting Standards Board (CNC-CBN) fully supports the EFRAG Draft Comment Letter in relation with IFRIC D22 Hedges of a Net investment in a Foreign Operation 

Do not hesitate to contact me for any further information.

 

Best regards,

Jean-Pierre Maes

Chairman

Belgian Accounting Standards Board

